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Dear Parents

New Children
Congratulations to all the children new to our school. Nursery and reception have made a fantastic start and all look very smart in their new uniform. We have also has some new additions to classes across KS1 & 2 who we would like to welcome. 

Attendance last week
Last week’s attendance has been significantly affected due to children returning to school late after the holidays. The Department of Education have been very clear that schools should not authorise holidays in school time. Failure to follow this guidance will mean that you will receive either an attendance warning letter, fine, caution or in extreme cases will be require to attend a court hearing. Every week our attendance figures are collected by the Local Authority and DFE. Please ensure your child attends school every day unless they are ill. 
Congratulations to Year 4 who had the best attendance in school at 97% - well done children. 

Thursday’s afterschool Ukulele Club
After discussions with One Education Music Services, we have decided to run this club for ukulele and guitar players, so that we can have our own band. If your child plays guitar and would like to join the band please complete the attached slip or pass your details on to the school office. The club runs from 3.30pm until 4.10pm. 

DOJO points
We will no longer be using the class dojo system within school. Instead pupils will receive achievement points via the school bespoke system Kanexion. Parents will be given log in details of how to access this system at the first Parent meeting after the October ½ term. If you need to contact a teacher please ring the school office or email admin@st-annes-jun.mancester.sch.uk. Please do not expect a reply after school hours.  

Well done to all those children who received head teacher stickers last week for excellent behaviour!

School Mass 

Tuesday 11th October at 9.10am- parents welcome. Please note nursery and reception will not be attending this mass. 

Dropping your child at school in the morning

Children MUST not be on the school playground unattended before 845am when the school doors open, this includes during the Monday Mile. Children attending breakfast club will take part in the Monday Mile with staff and will, in future, be given high visibility vests so that staff can ensure they are fully supervised. 

Walking Home
If your child is in KS2 and you would like them to walk home please send in a letter giving your permission. School also needs a permission letter if you are arranging for an older sibling, under 16, to pick your child up. This will ensure that your child is dismissed on time and avoid any confusions.

Parent Governor Forms

Please speak to the school office if you have not received the nomination forms for our parent governor vacancy.

Dates for your Diary

Sunday 16th September – Presentation Mass for all children on this year’s Sacramental Programme. Please be in church for 10.20am. 

Wednesday 26th September – European Language Day.

Friday 5th October – Non uniform day – donations of food items for cornerstones homeless charity

Tuesday 9th October – Harvest Mass 

Friday 19th October – School closes at 3.30pm for ½ term. Children return on Monday 29th October at 8.45am. 
Friday 9th November – Non uniform day- Friendship Friday £1.00 donation. This will be followed by Anti Bullying week beginning Monday 12th November. [image: image10.png]Healthy
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Working, Learning, Caring and playing together in God’s love.





St Anne’s RC Primary School


Moss Bank, Crumpsall, Manchester, M8 5AB


Tel: 0161 740 5995


Fax: 0161 795 0236


Headteacher : Mrs K Orrell (BEd Hons, NPQH)                                        


School Web site  www.stannescrumpsall.co.uk
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	OFSTED 2017: St Anne’s is a good school  where  pupils experience a

 broad and rich curriculum.
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